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CIRCULAR FOR HT PACE WORKSHOP 

Dear Parents 

At MBS International School, we continually strive to create opportunities that 

enhance our students' learning experiences and well-being. In this spirit, we are 

glad to announce a workshop for all HT Pace subscribers.  

Date: 4 Oct 2024 

Time: 10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

Venue: School Auditorium 

Topic: Managing Screen Time 

 

The aim of this workshop is to equip our students with essential skills for 

managing screen time effectively. In an increasingly digital world, it’s 

important for our young learners to find a healthy balance between technology 

use and their overall well-being. We believe that this workshop will provide 

valuable insights and strategies to help students make mindful choices regarding 

their screen habits. 

 

Regards 

MBS International School 

 

 


